
Word Problems

Name _______________________________ Class ___________________ Date ____________

Benny received ninety-three dollars for his birthday. He went to a sporting
goods store and bought a hockey helmet, a hockey stick, and a puck. He had
six dollars left. How much did he spend on the hockey gear?

Tom had three quinces and four peaches left at his roadside fruit stand. He
went to the orchard and picked more quinces to stock up the stand. There are
now forty-two quinces at the stand. How many did he pick?

After paying five dollars for the candies, Sandy has sixty-five dollars left.
Her friend has eight dollars. How much money did Sandy have before buying the
candies?

Sara bought 29 apples and 11 pears in the market. She gave Dan some of her
apples. She has 12 apples left. How many apples did she give to Dan?

Cedar Grove Christian School played sixty basketball games this year. The
team won most of their games. They were defeated during thirty games. How
many games did they win?

Melanie has 16 books in the bookcase. She bought several books at a yard sale
over the weekend. She now has 76 books in the bookcase. How many books did
she buy?

Sandy found eighty-nine lollipops in the pocket, she gave Dan some of her
lollipops. She has fifteen lollipops left. How many lollipops did she give to
Dan?

Jessica is baking a cake. The recipe calls for five yolks and eleven cups of
sugar. She already put in three yolks. How many more yolks does she need to
add?

The company has lemon and biscuit cakes in stock. How many cakes can you buy
with fifteen dollars if one cake costs five dollars?

There are sixty-four cypress trees and four dogwood trees currently in the
park. Park workers will plant more cypress trees today. When the work is
finished, there will be sixty-eight cypress trees in the park. How many
cypress trees did the workers plant today?

Math

© Copyright NewPath Learning. All Rights Reserved. Permission is granted for the purchaser to print copies for
non-commercial educational purposes only. Visit us at www.NewPathWorksheets.com

Please               or                 to   download

the printable version of this worksheet

Sign In Sign Up

https://NewPathWorksheets.com/#login
https://NewPathWorksheets.com/membership


Word Problems - Answer Key

Name _______________________________ Class ___________________ Date ____________

Benny received ninety-three dollars for his birthday. He went to a sporting
goods store and bought a hockey helmet, a hockey stick, and a puck. He had
six dollars left. How much did he spend on the hockey gear?

87 dollars

Tom had three quinces and four peaches left at his roadside fruit stand. He
went to the orchard and picked more quinces to stock up the stand. There are
now forty-two quinces at the stand. How many did he pick?

39 quinces

After paying five dollars for the candies, Sandy has sixty-five dollars left.
Her friend has eight dollars. How much money did Sandy have before buying the
candies?

70 dollars

Sara bought 29 apples and 11 pears in the market. She gave Dan some of her
apples. She has 12 apples left. How many apples did she give to Dan? 17 apples

Cedar Grove Christian School played sixty basketball games this year. The
team won most of their games. They were defeated during thirty games. How
many games did they win?

30 games

Melanie has 16 books in the bookcase. She bought several books at a yard sale
over the weekend. She now has 76 books in the bookcase. How many books did
she buy?

60 books

Sandy found eighty-nine lollipops in the pocket, she gave Dan some of her
lollipops. She has fifteen lollipops left. How many lollipops did she give to
Dan?

74 lollipops

Jessica is baking a cake. The recipe calls for five yolks and eleven cups of
sugar. She already put in three yolks. How many more yolks does she need to
add?

2 yolks

The company has lemon and biscuit cakes in stock. How many cakes can you buy
with fifteen dollars if one cake costs five dollars? 3 cakes

There are sixty-four cypress trees and four dogwood trees currently in the
park. Park workers will plant more cypress trees today. When the work is
finished, there will be sixty-eight cypress trees in the park. How many
cypress trees did the workers plant today?

4 cypress trees
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